
 

 

 DECEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER   
 

  
 

Dear GP 

This will be our last Newsletter for 2024, so may I take this opportunity to wish you all a 
very Happy Christmas and New Year from us all at Litfield House. 
 
Litfield House will be closed on the following days over the Christmas/New Year 
period: 
 

Tuesday 24th December 

Wednesday 25th December 
Thursday 26th December 

Friday 27th December 

Saturday 28th December 

Tuesday 31st December 

Wednesday 1st January 

 

 

Trisha Tanner 
Practice Manager 
  

 
  LITFIELD HOUSE 2024 CHRISTMAS CHARITY DONATION  

 

Every Christmas Litfield House donates to a local charity. This year we have 
decided to donate to the St Peters Hospice. 

 

 
 

St Peter's Hospice is a local charity that provides care and support to adults who 
are living with a progressive life-limiting illness in the Bristol, South Gloucestershire, 
and North Somerset area. They have been established for over 40 years with the 

majority of their support provided in people's homes. 
 

People receiving care have a wide range of conditions, including cancer, heart 
failure, lung disease and neurological illness. Support is focused around the 
physical, psychological, social, and spiritual issues that can arise as a result of 

serious illness, in order to improve the quality of a person's life. Everyone is unique, 
and they provide support with that in mind. 

 

If you would like to donate (Registered charity no. 269177):    
 
https://www.stpetershospice.org/make-a-donation/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

        
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

The full list of our first series of free GP 
Educational lectures for 2025 will be 
advertised shortly w/e 13th December, so 
do check your emails. 
 
Once they are confirmed and available, 
overviews of the lectures can be viewed on 
our website on the following link (along 
with a link to join our mailing list and 
register for the events):  
 
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-
professionals/education-and-events/ 
 
If you know of any colleagues that would 
be interested in signing up to our mailing 
list to receive news of our lectures, please 
forward the following link:  
 
https://mailchi.mp/bf6018c44f61/gp-lecture-
signup 
 
Many thanks and wishing you all a 
wonderful Christmas and a Happy New 
Year. 

 
Victoria Gee  
Marketing & Events 
marketing@litfieldhouse.co.uk  
Tel (Direct Line): 0117 317 1486. 
 

 
Consultants, Surgeons & 
Room Hire    
 
Please click on the following links for  
more information:  

 
Consultancy/Surgical Suite Hire  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/healthcare-
professionals/consultancy-room-hire/ 

 
Consultants and Specialities  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/our-

services/ 

 

Medical Service Providers  
https://www.litfieldhouse.co.uk/patients/compani

es/ 

 
 
 
 

§§ 

Litfield House Medical Centre 

1 Litfield Place, Clifton 
Bristol BS8 3LS 

 
Tel: 0117 973 1323 
 

Email: 
marketing@litfieldhouse.co.uk 

www.litfieldhouse.co.uk 
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